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 Jose Rivera    Osvaldo Albarati    Eric Williams  
 
 
 
February 10. 2023 
 
Honorable Ted Cruz 
127A Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Senator Cruz, 
 
The officers and board members of Voices of JOE would like to thank you for 
your willingness to introduce Eric’s Law into the 118th Congress.  We would 
like to have our organizations name listed among those who formally endorse 
this bill. 
 
Voices of JOE was founded by the families of the fallen Federal Corrections 
Officers, and we work diligently for the safety and justice of law enforcement 
officers and workers.  We will put every effort into supporting and promoting 
Eric’s Law by lobbying, writing letters, and holding roundtable media events.   
 
Thank you for all you do. 
 
Yours truly, 
Don Williams  
Don Williams 
President, Voices of JOE 
Father of fallen Federal Corrections Officer Eric Williams   
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